The South Carolina Numismatic Association, Inc.

General Membership MEETING MINUTES OF THE
SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

October 27, 2007 Embassy Suites Greenville, SC

President Eric Lampe called the General Membership meeting of the 35" Annual
Convention of South Carolina Numismatic Association to order at 9:43 AM. He welcomed all
members and guests to the meeting.

Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., Convention Chairman declared a quorum of members
present.

Treasurer, Austin M. Sheheen, Jr., reported on finances for 2007. He said the
organization is in a strong financial position. The Association has in checking and CD's over
$65,000. He believes the Association should be in a strong financial position after the show.

President Lampe reported one new Life Membership in 2007 plus an increase in
membership from 129 to 155.

Bourse Chairman, Tony Chibbaro, reported he expected this year's show to be profitable
verses a slight loss the last two years. This is the last show at the Embassy Suites. Next
year’s show will be at the Carolina First Expo Center and the show will have a reduced Bourse
fee.

There was no old business.

The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 9:50 AM on a motion by Tony Chibbaro,
seconded by Hugh Shull.

Pascal S. Brock
SCNA Secretary
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